ALBERT LEONARD MUSIC
DEPARTMENT

September 7, 2017

To:  Parents of Select Band, Select Chorus and Select Orchestra
From: Jason Anderson, Mary DiTargiani and David Tobey
Re:  Music in the Parks Festival, 6-Flags Great Adventure, NJ, May 1 1™ 2018

Dear Parents:

First of all, thank you for a great start to the year and for your great work getting our
students to learn the music and attend lessons and rehearsals. We couldn’t do anything
without your support, and we appreciate your valuing music education the way you do.

We are anxiously planning to attend the Music in the Parks festival, this year to 6 Flags
Great Adventure, for a one-day trip, on Friday, May 11th, 2018. This trip costs $165 per
student, which includes festival participation fees for our groups, 6 Flags park admission
and lunch, polo shirts, and coach bus transportation. We need to collect this as soon as
possible and NO LATER than February 15th, 2018, for us to hold our reservations in the
festival. (Please make checks payable to Albert Leonard Middle School). Any parents
interested in chaperoning this trip, please let us know.

As this trip has become so costly, we have two fundraisers planned. First, there will be
Albert Leonard Music Dept. shirts and hoodies for sale, available in the band room later
this month. Then, on Friday, October 13”’, we will host a Pizza & Karaoke Night, for
students and families to see music students sing, lip synch, or perform their favorite songs
for prizes and prestige. More detailed information to follow, but save the date!

We truly appreciate your sacrifices to keep music a strong part of your child’s education
and life. We promise it will be worth it.

Very truly yours,

Jason Anderson Mary DiTargiani David Tobey




